
Notice 

 

 

Call for Inputs on Labour Law Reforms in Sri Lanka 

 

 

The Ministry of Labour and Foreign Employment in Sri Lanka is currently undertaking a comprehensive 

review of labor laws. The objective is to introduce a fair and inclusive legal framework that addresses the 

evolving needs of the workforce while promoting economic growth. As part of this process, we invite all 

stakeholders and interested parties to provide their valuable inputs and perspectives on the proposed labour 

law reforms. 

 

Interested parties are requested to submit their inputs in writing by 14th June 2023. The submissions should 

be sent via email to labourreforms@labourmin.gov.lk or by post to the Secretary, Ministry of Labour and 

Foreign Employment, 6th Floor, Mehewara Piyesa, Narahenpita, Colombo 05. Please include full name of the 

individual or organization making the submission and contact details, including postal address, email 

address, and telephone number. 

 

We encourage all interested parties to actively participate in this important process of labour law reform. Your 

contributions will play a significant role in shaping the future of labour legislation in Sri Lanka. 

 

 

Secretary  

Ministry of Labour and Foreign Employment 


